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We need to ensure an acceptable government document for citizen voting in
Colorado. The current mail-in voting system is highly flawed and encourages my
votes to be dis-enfranchised by non-citizen voting. Mail-in voting also compromises
the sanctity of a private voting area. Voters can be coerced to cast a ballot a certain
way based on pressure from a spouse, roommate, employer, etc. Mail-in ballots can
be picked-up and altered by persons other than the voter. Driver license registration
encourages non-citizens to register to vote in US elections due to lax birthright
citizenship IDs. A secure picture ID with guaranteed citizenship status should be
required for casting an in-person ballot.
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